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RESOLUTION

on the study of the work of ILO offices in industrialised countries

The ILO Staff Union, convened at its Annual General Meeting convened on 4
October 1991,

CONCERNED about the implications of the review of branch offices in
industrialised countries for the security of employment of the staff employed in those offices;

INSTRUCTS the Staff Union Committee to represent these concerns to the
Administration and to take such steps as are necessary to protect the interests of branch office
staff.


